LIBRARY
DEDICATION

JUNE 9, 1967

Caltech’s Robert A. Millikan Memorial Library
was dedicated in a short ceremony preceding the
commencement exercises on Friday, June 9. Seeley
G. Mudd, a member of the Caltech board of trust-
ees, who donated the funds for the nine-story build-
ing, presented the key to the library to Arnold O.
Beckman, chairman of the Institute board. The
presentation took place in the octagonal-shaped,
glass-walled room which adjoins the library on one
side and projects into a reflecting pool on the other.
The room will serve as conference quarters for the
trustees.

Caltech President Lee A. DuBridge and Director
of Libraries Harald Ostvold also took part in the
program, which was attended by Caltech trustees
and their wives, members of the faculty library
committee, and friends and members of the Mudd
and Millikan families.

The library is scheduled to open in the fall.

President DuBridge (left) and Seeley Mudd.

A chandelier of Bavarian crystal in the trustees con-
ference room is lighted for the first time during the
Millikan Library dedication ceremony.
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